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15th June 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 7 and 8 Science Fair 
 
Thank you very much for the incredible response to the science fair happening this Thursday 
and Friday.  We are all very excited to welcome you to the college so you can see the hard 
work that has gone into the students’ brilliant projects.  
 
Here’s a reminder of the details:  
 

- Year 8 Science Fair - 16th June at 9:15-10:15  
- Year 7 Science Fair - 17th June at 10:40-11:40  

 
I just wanted to give some additional information which will be helpful for the day: 
 

1) There is limited parking available in the main school car park and would encourage 
you to walk to college if possible.  

2) All visitors need to go through main reception so we can escort you to the science 
department. 

3) Please follow the arrows which will show the route taken.  Due to the numbers of 
students/visitors there will be a one-way system.  

4) For safety reasons please do not touch any of the experiments or equipment.  
5) If you’re bringing young children, please make sure they’re supervised at all times.  
6) Please do not take any photographs.  Photographs will be taken by our photographer 

and made available for you to see on our social media feeds.   
7) Toilets are located in main reception, there is also a disabled toilet in the science 

corridor - please do not use the student toilets.  

If you are unsure of anything on the day, please ask a member of staff who will be more 
than happy to help or point you in the right direction!  If you have any further questions, 
then please feel free to email me: soneil@elycollege.co.uk  
 
I look forward to meeting you this week. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
   S. O’Neil 
 
Sam O’Neil  
Teacher of Science  
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